Annual Statement from the Treasurer 2021

In line with my duties as the Honorary Treasurer of Hampshire and Isle of Wight LDC I am required to publish an annual statement regarding the Statutory Levy. 

The Statutory Levy is currently set at 0.27% Total Contract Value.

Inevitably, reacting to Covid has had a financial cost to the LDC; we have had an increased number of meetings with NHSE, other LDC’s, our executive and our Committee members. 

We used up the majority of our Reserve Funds in making significant charitable donations to the Dental Health Support Trust, the British Dental Guild and the BDA Benevolent Fund; these are charities that either support dentists in crisis or colleagues who represent us nationally via the General Dental Practitioners Committee and they have all had increased demands made upon them this year.

We have also invested in developing our Practitioner Advice Support Scheme and we are pleased that NHSEngland are directing practitioners to use our service more and more. 

In addition, we gave a Statutory Levy holiday to our constituents for the four months from April to August last year. This meant that less funds were received into the SL, so, inevitably, the cash reserves are somewhat depleted compared to last year. 

One of the few advantages of Covid, however, has been the reduction in our travel costs and carbon footprint this year and whilst we will hopefully recommence face to face meetings in the not too distant future there will be some meetings that may remain permanently virtual.

The Statutory Levy will be reviewed on an annual basis and if our funds deplete faster than anticipated I will be making a recommendation to the Committee to vary the amount of the Levy accordingly. 
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